NCSILC Executive Meeting 3/4/2013
Attendance-Keith Greenarch, Gloria Bellamy, Sandy McMillan and Rene Cummins

Absent- Kay Miley and Ping Holt

Keith called the meeting to order @ 10:05 AM
Rene Cummins gave an overview of where we are in the SPIL writing process.  We discussed ways to solicit public comment.  Rene indicated that the work done so far is a form of public comment because the writing committee’s perspectives are shaped by consumer input.  Some options would be to have the centers across the state hold some type of public forum to garner input, using social media to gather input, and posting on the SILC website and ask for comment, holding forum in conjunction of quarterly SILC meeting.  More than one option could be done.  Decision was made that will be a varied approach; phone, email, and “drop in”.  This can occur at the centers, quarterly SILC meeting or the SILC office.  The final event would be a public comment session on Thursday, April 25, 2013 at the SILC quarterly meeting.  This will be completed so that a SILC vote can be done on April 26, 2013.   Rene will coordinate with Jim and Will to have it posted and open for public comment by March 11, 2013.  Will needs to get access to the Management Information System to begin inputting information which is carried over from the last plan.      

Finance- Sandy reported that we have not received reimbursement since January from our fiscal agent.  We have talked to VR and we hope to have it this week.  I will keep you posted.  The budget amendments are in progress.  I am having difficulty scheduling an official Finance committee meeting due to everyone’s time constraints but will keep trying.  
The executive committee approved a sponsorship to the NCATP/NCRA conference to be held in August in Concord at the $2000 level.  Sandy will meet with Will to get him started on planning efforts and introduce him to the planning committee.  

Meeting adjourned @ 11:30 AM

